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POLICY FLASH 2007-05

DATE: November 7, 2006
TO: Procurement Directors
FROM: Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy, MA-61

Office of Procurement and Assistance Management
SUBJECT: Industry Interactive Procurement System (IIPS)
SUMMARY: This Flash forwards a new sub-chapter 4.3, Requirements for the
Industry Interactive Procurement System (IIPS), to the Guide. The new sub-chapter

reinforces earlier policy issued on the mandatory use of IIPS.

This Flash 2007-05 will be available online within a day, at the following website:
http://professionals.pr.doe.gov

Questions concerning this Policy Flash should be directed to Sandra Cover at (202)
287-1344 or Sandra.Cover(whg.doe.gov.

20 ) ) G
P15/ /// /?/W 1

]

Michael P. Fischetti, Director
Office of Procurement and
Assistance Policy
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